
 

From: Kristina Cobb <kleecobb@aol.com> on 06/12/2008 10:15:16 PM 

Subject: Regulation AA 

Jun 12, 2008
 

Federal Reserve Board Email comments
 

Dear Email comments,
 

PLEASE Enact proposed credit card rules ASAP.
 
.
 

Sincerely,
 

Mrs. Kristina Cobb
 
812 Walnut St
 
Belpre, OH 45714-1664 


